RECEIVED

By Kathy Wright at 11:48 am, Oct 14, 2013

il
SANCHEZ

" & Associates

October 14, 2013

Michael Quint

Director of Planning
308 N. Tennessce
McKinney, Texas 75069

RE: Letter of Intent — Barcelona Phase 2 Preliminary Final Plat
NWC of Stacy and McKinney Ranch Parkway ‘

Dear Mr. Quint:
. Please accept this correspondence as my Client’s formal Letter of Intent for a
Preliminary-Final Plat for the above referenced property. This Preliminary-Final Plat is

for the second phase of the residential development of the subject property.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. If you have any questions, please
~ contact me at 469-424-5900 or at levi. wild@sanchezassociates.net if this is more convenient.

Regards,

Levi A. Wild, P.E.
Project Manager

CC: File

Master Planning Civil Engineering Land Development Property Management

22{ East Virginia Street @ McKinney, TH 75060 @ Tel 460 424 5900 @ Fux 214 544 3200
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